'NEWSLETTER

* Hold the front screen door
from slamming during the
cooler weather to prevent the
glass from breaking.

* We are working on the front
grass to get green and grow,
please use the sidewalk and
driveway to get to the front
door.

* Sign your child infout daily
upon walking in the front door

*The Amazon wish list is still in
the works.

*Still taking contributions
towards the TpT curriculum for
next year.

MAY 2025
OUR LEARNING

hemes: Zoo Farm, Ocean &
lce Cream
Letters: F & Z Numbers: 19& 20
Shape: Square Color: Purple

Sign Language:

Monkey, Farm & Beach
Behavior Skill:

“I can listen to stories.”

Check your child's cubby daily!

May 9
Provider Appreciation
Day

May 11
Mother's Day

May 26
Closed: Memorial Day

$ Mrs. Beep -Beep

NOTE:

This is our last month for the 2024-2025 curriculum;
then summer fun starts.

A lot of new information will be in the works, such as:
2025-2026 curriculum map, supplies list, annual
calendar, any changes to the handbook, etc.
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